

Tuesday, August 20, 2019

His Worship, Mayor Jack Crompton Resort Municipality of Whistler 4325 Blackcomb Way Whistler, B.C. V8E oX5

Dear Mayor, Council and Staff,

On behalf of the Whistler Chamber of Commerce we'd like to thank you for the work completed on the pedestrian pathways in Function Junction.

We appreciate the RMOW's willingness to consult with the Function Junction stakeholders and the Chamber to see the completion of phase one and two at the beginning of the summer. The Alpha Lake Road reduced speed, at-grade pedestrian pathway, the relocation of the two bus stops, new flashing light crosswalks and traffic-calming curbs are all significant improvements to the safety and functionality of travel in the Function Junction area.

We look forward to consulting with the RMOW to develop phase 3 plans to bring additional creative improvements and continue the good work that has been done.

Sincerely,

Melissa Pace CEO, Whistler Chamber





1